151314 Reps on behalf of Mr Priddle

From: Sophie Day [mailto:sday@engain.com]
Sent: 30 Cctober 2015 18:21

To: Gibbons, Kell
Subject: Hereford Southern Link Road

[Dear Ms Gibbons,

I am writing in connection with the Hereford Southern Link Road, on behalf of Nikki Wood.
Nikki acts for Mr Priddle’s and she has asked me to pass on her comments in relation to this
matter:

1. The Environmental Statement (ES) does not present all of the route alignments considered
during the Council’s sifting process, and the requirements of ETA legislation is that ali of the
main alternatives constdered should be presented.

2. Additionally, the Design Manual for Roads and Bridges provides guidance specifically for
how road projects should be considered, and sets out the clear process for option selection. It
appears that PB has not followed the intent of the guidance.

3. In conclusion, several of the route options were dismissed by the Council/ PB without
explanation in the ES.

Yours sincerely,
Sophic Day
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